
To: Section 5 Residents

From: The Council

Date: Sep. 23, 2015

As we indicated in the Newsletter, we are publishing the County's Leland Street Traffic

Report for your information.  

The Council  is in the process of commissioning our own study of this  proposal  with

particular attention to the effect this proposal would have on other streets in Section 5 and

Chevy Chase generally.

We will keep you informed of developments on this matter.  In the meantime, if you have

any  thoughts  on  this  subject,  please  send  them  to  the  manager  by  email  at

manager@chevychasesection5.org
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